From: Plandome Heights <emergency@plandomeheights-ny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:42 AM
Subject: Update on Gas Main work - New information

This is a message for residents of the Village of Plandome Heights from Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica

The Bancker crew is back on Cove Drive today "trenching" and laying gas main in the street. The upper part of Cove is
closed to all but local traffic. The crew expects to finish the trenching tomorrow, Wednesday, February 9, and pack up
their equipment and materials and leave. After tomorrow, a separate crew will begin contacting residents about making
the home connections as is continuing in the Bournedales.

The resident connections will go on for a few weeks. Your patience and cooperation and appreciated.

Work resumed today on making the connections of the new gas main to the individual homes in the Bournedales. Work
on trenching and laying the gas main on Cove did not resume today.

| have new information on the home connections. NatGrid'a contractor, Bancker, tells me that there will be excavation
at the street and on resident property to install the new connection. This may include breaking your sidewalk. In making
the new connection, completely new service connections will be made so your gas line to the main will be replaced,
which is new news. Bancker is, of course, responsible for restoration of your property.

The breaking of the street each day will likely impact our paving plan because street openings need to settle before
permanent paving can be done. This may change of paving plan from April to June, we will see.

There continues to be robust information on our website, including contact information and FAQ's for NatGrid.

This e-mail has been sent to you by VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS. To maximize their communication with you, you may be
receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from
VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS, please click here to unsubscribe.

To view the VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS privacy policy, please click here.



